
 

 

Dear Editorial Team, 

 

Thank you for carefully checking our manuscript and providing helpful comments improving the 

consistency and accessibility of our paper.  

In response to your comments, we have 

1. Relabelled the items in the supplement’s table of contents, which included the misleading 

prefix “Appendix” in each line.  

2. We changed the colour scheme of all line plots with more than two line colours to a scheme 

more accessible to colorblind readers. We furthermore added legends in Figs. S1 and S2 so 

that colorblind readers do not need to refer to the verbal description of the colors. In these 

figures, we have also introduced different marker shapes to help colorblind readers 

distinguishing the data groups. 

3. We revised the numbering of the figures in the supplement to a consistent and consecutive 

scheme. 

4. We fixed a LaTeX error hindering the tables in the supplement from being displayed. 

The errors we fixed here (points 1, 3, and 4) were all introduced when we attempted to apply the 

journal’s LaTeX class (in the second revision, whose content is almost identical to the first revision). 

Hence, all information potentially changed here were present and reviewed before. 

If there are any further items that can help improving our manuscript, please do not hesitate to let us 

know. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Samuel Fischer  

on behalf of the authors 


